
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Transport and Roading Committee Agenda 26 May 2006 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 HALSWELL RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
 
  At its meeting of 14 November 2005, the Board resolved to allocate $5,000 from its 2005/06 

Discretionary fund to the Halswell Residents’ Association for professional advice on the 
requested direct bus route from Halswell to the Christchurch Public Hospital, provided no final 
decision was made on this bus route at Environment Canterbury’s meeting on 24 November 
2005. 

 
  David Chamberlain, on behalf of the Halswell Residents Association, would like to address the 

Committee to present a report on professional advice on the Halswell to Hospital bus route 
(refer to attached). 

 
 


